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Decision:  Roncesvalles Track and Carhouse Modifications 

At its meeting on February 15, 2018, the TTC Board adopted the recommendations in the staff 
report as follows: 

It is recommended that: 

1. The Board authorize award of Contract G35-54, Roncesvalles Track and Carhouse
Modifications for New LFLRV, to Maystar General Contractors Inc. in the amount of
$20,899,350.00 inclusive of all taxes on the basis of the lowest total bid price.


